
Congratulations Trent Garwood on being awarded the
2023 Mercer SWCD and Mercer Landmark Scholarship!

Trent attends Parkway High
School and plans to study at

Wright State University Lake
Campus. He is majoring in

Agricultural Business. Trent is
involved in the Parkway FFA

and wrestling. He enjoys
working on the farm, golfing
and hanging out with friends
and family. We would like to
wish Trent the best of luck in

his future, and we look
forward to him joining the
agricultural workforce. 
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